Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco (“Division”)on April 11, 2006, has received the petition for declaratory statement from Havana Club Enterprises, LLC., withdrew their petition for Declaratory Statement, In Re: Petition for Declaratory Statement, Docket Number 2006-002.

Please refer all comments to: Michael J. Wheeler, Assistant General Counsel, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Fl. 32399-2202. 
